
 

  

 
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Eliza Elsie Lily-Rose 

Y1 Tammy Benjamin Skyla 

Y2 Reign Phoebe C Elisheva 

Y3 Ayomide Harlen Alaska 

Y4 Matthew Olivia M Reuben 

Y5 Shayaan Elsie Alicia 

Y6 Morgan Elsie Charlie M 

 
Our Christian Value for this half-term is Love  

 

Shine Award – Luke Year 5, it has been a pleasure to have Luke 
in SHINE this week. Luke demonstrates the Christian values of 

our school perfectly. Well, done Luke! 
 

HeadTeacher Awards – Mollie (FS) and Noah (Y6) 
 

School Council 
 

 First meeting to take place next week to discuss walking to school and a whole school attendance campaign 

and game. 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 
Year 2 brought in special books from home for their RE 

topic 
        

     

 
 

 
Lots of children have achieved medals and awards 

outside of school and we are happy to celebrate with 
them. 

 

   
Benjamin(Y1)   Autumn(Y1)    Joshua(Y2) 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

• 8th November Flu Vaccination – Please register your child https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/


ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 1 with 99.3% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 95.2% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.7% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 95.5% 

 
 
 
 

Safeguarding – TIPS TO STAY SAFE ONLINE 
 

Check out the links below for articles on keeping children safe online  
 

https://story.motherhood.com.my/blog/skibidi-toilet-syndrome-how-to-protect-
your-kids/ 

 
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-

safety/staying-safe-online/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE TIMETABLE SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

 

 

Additional PE for YEAR 3 on Friday 29th September 2023 
 
 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 5 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 6, Year 5 (Swimming) and Year 1 

Friday Reception 
 

  

https://story.motherhood.com.my/blog/skibidi-toilet-syndrome-how-to-protect-your-kids/
https://story.motherhood.com.my/blog/skibidi-toilet-syndrome-how-to-protect-your-kids/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/


AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 
 
 

Monday Y3/4 Football (25/09, 02/10, 09/10, 16/10) 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday Y5/6 Football ( 28/09, 05/10, 12/10 ) 

Friday  

 
 

Nutgrove PTFA  

Our PTFA is run by an active group of parents and led by Mrs Natalie Mason whose children are currently in 

Year 1 and Year 5. We actively get together monthly to discuss forthcoming events and fund raising. Our 

next meeting is in school on Thursday 5th October at 3.30pm and we welcome old and new faces to attend.  

We raised over £1000 last year for a new Forest School Area and spent time clearing a piece of land to 

enable us to develop this further for the children to use. We are on to stage 2 of this with staff training 

and further development of the area ready for use during this school year.  

We are looking to hold lots of events this year such as discos, Christmas events, colour runs, raffles and 

much more. Our first fund raiser is for the children to design a poster to encourage all parents and carers 

to walk to school and park responsibly. We are looking to purchase some children's parking signs outside of 

school. Further information to follow next week.  

If you are interested in joining the PTFA or would like to help at events please email them on:  

nutgroveptfa@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for this world and all our stuff we have to appreciate and share 

Amen. 
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